
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kings Coronation Celebration 

31st March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We will be celebrating the King’s Coronation with on Friday 5th May. 

Children are invited to come to school wearing red, white and blue clothing (please ensure clothing is suitable for 

outdoor play). 

The school dinner that day will be a party style menu and all children are able to opt to have a dinner even if they 

do not normally have one at a cost of £2.40 (KS1 children are entitled to free school dinners).  

If your child already has a school dinner you will still need to use this link to make your selection. Orders must be 

made by the end of Wednesday 19th April. To order for your child please use this link: 

https://forms.gle/CiViEYW6DzbQXphd9 

Mrs Thompson (catering manager) is planning to serve – cheese and tomato pizza, veggie sausage rolls or pork 

sausage rolls, crisps, juice and red, white and blue themed party cake. 

We will also hold a ‘Make a Crown’ competition, where the children can make a crown at home and bring it into 

school on that day. 

We hope your children will enjoy this fun, celebration. 

Many thanks 

Mrs H Crowther 

Principal 
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